From: Mickey Apthorp

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 7:52 AM To: Lysynski, Heather hlysynsk@London.ca>

Cc: Park, Tanya < tpark@london.ca >

Subject: Demolition request for 467-469 Dufferin Ave.

We are sending this e-mail to express our opposition for the demolition request for the above mentioned address.

The building is located in the East Woodfield Heritage Conservation District, and we believe the building has enough historical value to warrant an effort be made to ensure it is kept and maintained.

We also have a concern with the issuing of a demolition permit with no application for a building permit in place, which would suggest no plan beyond tearing the building down.

The original plan for this lot was rejected by the planning committee, but nothing has been offered as a replacement.

We have seen this in several places in the city (including our neighbourhood) where buildings have been demolished, and lots left vacant for years.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Mickey Apthorp Linda Whitney

519 Maitland Street N6B 2Z5

Sent from my iPad